Memorandum

To: Kure Beach Town Council

From: Chuck Keener, Shoreline Access and Parking Committee Chairman

Date: 3/17/06

Re: Shoreline Access and Parking Committee Minutes

The Parking Committee met on Tuesday March 14, 2006

The following members were present: Tom Barber, Bo Goodman, Chuck Keener, and Tony Gonsalves. Also present was Tim Fuller and Dennis Cooper.

CAMA Grants approved to forward to Town Council.

Three Grants will be presented to Council on Tuesday, 21st meeting.

- 1 The Community Center Parking Lot improvement project.
- 2 Bycycle racks at access points.
- 3 Wheelchair access improvements at several beach accesses.

New Business

Projects in progress.

- Signage, Russo
- Additional parking on "J"<"K","L"."M" Aves.
- Parking Ordinance Committee

- B1 parking problems.
- Improvement to "I" Ave beach access parking lot.